
Hello,

As always I am so proud ot be your Exalted Ruler. As I am writing this letter in my
best penmanship, so my neice Nikki can intrepret it. I am scrubbing the building
with your officers. Nothing says Chrismtas like the smell of bleach and Comet. 

If anyone is interested I will be here Saturday, December 2nd at 12 p.m. to flip the
ballroom between events. It would be a great time to get to know your Exalted
Ruler. 

So many events coming up in December. If you would like to volunteeer,  please
get a hold of Jessica Johnson, our Events Coordinator. 

As for the gym. I have heard your concerns. We are working on it, I appreciate
your patience. As for the two days the gym wasn’t open on time, that would be
my fault. I slept in on a Sunday and forgot I was covering on a Monday. 
Please remember, your Exalted Ruler is not on social media. I was on SpaceBook,
but had no friends. So if you have something to be addressed, please come to a
meeting. 

December 7th will be our next Lodge meeting. December goes fast, then
January. The officers will be going to Convention. Then February and March, and
then I am done! Who’s counting? 

In all sincerity, I wish you and your family the best of holidays. 

That reminds me of a very influential quote. You can choose your friends but not
your family. Choose wisely!

John E Pearce, Exalted Ruler, PER 
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message from your exalted ruler

P O R T  A N G E L E S ,  W A



Holidays are in full swing! We have many events happening in
the ballroom and we love our volunteers.

More members have been initiated and/or reinstated which is
very wonderful. 

Some of the officers have been busy deep cleaning the lodge.
We welcome any others that would love to see our amazing
building spic & span. 

Be on the lookout for visiting Elks - they may want to take stuff!

If you have anyone that would like to be a member, please have
them call the office, come in during business hours, or pick up an
application in the lobby. 

Yours in Elkdom,
Bonnie Childers, Secretary

W E  N E E D  V O L U N T E E R S !
message from the secretary

Thank you so much for taking the time out of your busy schedule to make
the beautiful new bar tables and other furniture in the Lodge. We

appreciate your hard work and we are enjoying your craftmanship. 

T H O R  G U N D E R S O N

volunteers of the month

J I M  B R E Z I N S K I
Thank you for all the hard work in the kitchen! The meals are delicious and

you helped the kitchen look amazing. We are lucky to have you!



Elks Beacon Grant $2000
Awarded to 4PA

“A clean & safe community for all”

Our Lodge awarded a community grant of $2000 to 4PA. We
presented the check to their Founder, Joe Descala at their 2 year
Anniversary event held in our Ballroom on November 4th, 2023.

Started in November 2021, 4PA operates a full-time crew to clean-
up abandoned homeless encampments and illegal dump sites.
They also monitor these areas weekly, so they don’t get utilized
again. This work is done in conjunction with a variety of other city
agencies that they’ve established relationships with and within
the parameters of the law.

To date so far, they’ve removed over 145,000 pounds of material
from our public spaces, natural areas and surrounding properties.
They’ve removed debris from Peabody Creek, Tumwater Creek,
Olympic
Discovery Trail, Cherry Hill, land near the fairgrounds, 8th Street
Bridge areas and even downtown Port Angeles. They were even
awarded the 2022 “Organization of the Year” for their
accomplishments.

For more information and to learn about their newly announced
“Touchstone” Project, please go to 4pa.org. Consider signing up to
donate $10 monthly.

This grant really shows your Elks National Foundation donations at
work in our very own community.

Become a Fidelity member to ENF by donating (even $5) monthly
at elks.org/ENF Donation

Elks Care, Elks Share!
PER Rhonda Rose, Naval Lodge #353 Grant chairperson

E L K S  C A R E ,  E L K S  S H A R E !
elks national foundation

http://4pa.org/




 visiting other elk lodges
As an Elks member, your membership card welcomes you to
Elks Lodges all over the country. In the past few years, I have
been doing just that!

So, when you get out of town, you should too! Visit the Port
Townsend Lodge, Forks Lodge, Sequim Lodge, Ocean Shores
Lodge, Long Beach Lodge, Oak Harbor Lodge and others. Just
show your membership card and you are then among Elk
friends. You already have something in common; your Elkdom.

You can find other Elks Lodges at https://www.elks.org/lodges/
Many lodges even have RV sites. I have stayed this past year in
my RV at the Sequim, Forks, Ocean Shores, Florence OR and
Tilamook OR Lodge RV parks. Most are super affordable at $20 -
$40 per night. Find Lodges with RV Sites at Elks.org/RV
Challenge yourself in 2024 to visit other Elk Lodges.

Hope to see you around “here” and “there”.
PER Rhonda Rose

Hello Elks,
Another quiet month for the Elks Riders. We had nominations for
officers and will have elections at the regular meeting in
December. With the weather change comes an opportunity to
take care of maintenance items and upgrades to your ride. Make
sure your fuel tank is full and the battery is on a
tender. For those that don’t ride, your vehicle needs to be ready
for the winter too. Remember, at intersections and before
making turns check for cars and motorcycles.

No Welcome Home kits were delivered this past month. We did
receive a grant to help us when the requests roll in. Our
fundraising event, Mardi Gras, in February is shaping up with
music, games and dancing. 

If you like to ride consider joining the Elks Riders. You can meet us
the second Thursday of the month in the Butler room. Elks Riders
next regular meeting is December 14th. Text or Call the President
Michael Jay Sickles with any questions about the club or joining:
360-775-9525.

Have a great month,
Your fellow Elks Riders #353

elks riders

https://www.elks.org/lodges/
http://elks.org/RV




Happy birthday to you!
december Birthdays



Hey Elks!
Tis the season! December is here. I really hope we
all have an easy winter this year. We're starting off
the month with a couple Christmas parties, the
ballroom bar will be poppin! If you're in
attendance, tip those girls well! They work hard
behind that bar. 

Along with Christmas parties, we also have winter
flavors. Eggnog, ciders, all things spiced, and keep
your eyes out for a yummy mulled wine we will be
serving up soon. 

On that note, what do you call a slow skier? A
slope-poke! 

I'll see you here! Laura

message from the bar manager
W I N T E R  I S  H E R E

JOKER'S WILD: $4,189
membership drawing: $566
shake of the day: $82

SEE SEPARATE ATTACHEMENT FOR
december CALENDAR!
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lodge information
N A V A L  E L K S  # 3 5 3
1 3 1  E  1 s t  S t r e e t
P o r t  A n g e l e s ,  W A  9 8 3 6 2

P h o n e :  ( 3 6 0 )  4 5 7 - 3 3 5 5
F a x :  ( 3 6 0 )  4 5 7 - 3 3 5 7
E m a i l :  n a v a l l o d g e @ g m a i l . c o m

P O R T  A N G E L E S ,  W A

F R O N T  O F F I C E
M o n d a y :  C l o s e d
T u e s d a y - F r i d a y :  1 0 a m  -  2 p m

A T H L E T I C  F A C I L I T Y
M o n d a y - F r i d a y :  5 : 3 0 a m  -  9 p m
S a t u r d a y - S u n d a y :  7 a m -  6 p m
A T H L E T I C  F A C I L I T Y  W I L L  B E  C L O S E D
O N  M A J O R  H O L I D A Y S
 
L O U N G E
T u e s d a y - T h u r s d a y :  4 p m  -  9 p m
F r i d a y :  4 p m  -  1 0 p m
S a t u r d a y :  4 p m  -  9 p mfacebook.com/groups/naval353

NAVAL ELKS LODGE #353
find us on facebook!

officers
E X A L T E D  R U L E R :  P E R  J O H N  E  P E A R C E
L E A D I N G  K N I G H T :  A M I E  R O B E R T S
L O Y A L  K N I G H T :  T I M  A M I O T
L E C T U R I N G  K N I G H T :  M I C H A E L  S I C K L E S
E S Q U I R E :  J E N A  S T A M P E R            
S E C R E T A R Y :  B O N N I E  C H I L D E R S
T R E A S U R E R :  P E R  R H O N D A  R O S E
I N N E R  G U A R D :  R A M A N  R I C H A R D S O N
C H A P L A I N :  T O M  C L A R K
T I L E R :  P E R  B R U C E  L O M A X
B O A R D  O F  T R U S T E E S
5 T H  Y E A R :  T I M  D A V I S
4 T H  Y E A R :  J A S M E E N  S A N D H U  
3 R D  Y E A R :  R O D  C H I L D E R S
2 N D  Y E A R :  B O B  C O O N S
1 S T  Y E A R :   A U N I E  G U N D E R S O N
 

paid staff
E V E N T  C O O R D I N A T O R :  J E S S I C A  J O H N S O N
B A R  M A N A G E R :  L A U R A  J O H N S O N
C U S T O D I A N :  M A R I O  S C O T T  

A M I E  R O B E R T S
S T E P H A N I E  G U N N
R O B  G U N N
T O N J A  L I N S O N
D A Y S H A  C A M P B E L L
J I M  

volunteer staff

A C T I V E  M E M B E R S :  5 8 9
L I F E  M E M B E R S :  6 5
H O N O R A R Y  L I F E  M E M B E R S :  4
L A P S E D  M E M B E R S H I P S :  5 7

membership statistics


